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01 March 2021 

 

 
 
Dear Murad  
 
At the Housing Committee on the 9th February, I agreed to update the Committee on whether 
Belgravia Police Station is being sold. I have engaged the Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime on 
this matter and can confirm that Belgravia Police Station is amongst a number of assets that are 
being considered for disposal in 2021/22. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Rickardo Hyatt 
Executive Director, Housing and Land 
Greater London Authority 
 
020 7983 5858 
rickardo.hyatt@london.gov.uk 

Murad Qureshi AM 
Chair of the Housing Committee  
London Assembly  
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